

October 18, 2004

Beverly A. Jasinski City Clerk City of Rochester Hills 1000 Rochester Hills Drive Rochester Hills, Michigan 48309

Dear Mr. Johnson:

I would greatly appreciate being placed on the Rochester City Council's agenda for Wednesday, November 17, 2004, in order to update the council on Crittenton Hospital Medical Center's progress in our renovation and expansion along with a report on our new open-heart program.

If you have any questions, please contact me.

Sincerely,

Lynn C. Orfgen President and CEO